
 

Obsolescence of optical sensor product 

Notification Date: Jan 12th, 2023 

Affected Part Number: LTR-55XALS series, 

Dear Customer, 

 

Lite-On Technology Corporation regrets to announce the obsolescence of the optical sensors LTR-

553ALS-01, LTR-556ALS-01, LTR-559ALS-01 series.  

 

This obsolescence takes effect from 28th Feb 2023, with the Last time buy of 30 Jun 2023 and the last 

time ship by 1st Dec 2023. 

 

Orders will be accepted on a non-cancelable and non-returnable basis and Lite-On reserves the right to 

limit last time buy quantities, based on capacity and material availability. 

We value you as an important customer and we are truly sorry for this unforeseen Circumstance. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your local Lite-On contacts. 

 

Yours truly, 

Minglin Yao 

Product Manager 

Optoelectronics Product Solutions SG 

Integrated Sensor Division 


